
Subject: AES article shows people can't hear the difference...
Posted by Bill L on Tue, 08 Apr 2008 13:27:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I read in the MIX Insider Audio feature that a recent study published by 
the AES shows people can't hear the difference between hi def (SACD or 
DVD-A) or cd quality (44.1x16) audio. The test group included men, 
women, audiophiles and audio professionals. They used a variety of high 
end equipment and a variety of program material including audiophile 
material from Chesky, Telarc, etc.

A precis of the study is available at 
http://www.aes.org/e-lib/browse.cfm?elib=14195
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